
Report on  

the results of consideration of complaints on corruption facts 

 

 As of July 1 of  2023 year, no appeals on the facts of corruption were 

received on the telephone hotlines of  “Oʻzmetkombinat” JSC or in writing during 

the third quarter of  2023 year . 

 

 

Head of Compliance – service     Badalbayev A.A. 

 

 

Head of the department for work  

with appeals, ensuring analysis  

and execution of documents     Gafurov R.S 


